
From: Schultz, Josie M - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2022 3:31 PM 
To: Rob Hoverman 
Cc: Lee Amundson 
Subject: 1404 S Webster 
 
Rob, 
 
Thank you for the conversation this afternoon regarding the status of the 1404 S Webster site, BRRTS # 
02-05-514372. As mentioned during the call, DNR is requesting you proceed with resampling of 930 S 
Derby and submit a workplan as soon as possible as there is an acute health risk concern with the TCE 
that was detected in indoor air. This should be performed concurrently with the resampling and 
expansion of the sanitary sewer investigation, and resampling of the other buildings. I’m also requesting 
submittal of the groundwater sampling results to the DNR. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns moving forward. 
 
Thanks, 
Josie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Josie M. Schultz 

Hydrogeologist  – Northeast Region Remediation and Redevelopment Team 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 
Cell Phone: 920-366-5685 
Josie.Schultz@Wisconsin.gov 
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